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TiWi-BLE Status Update 
February 11th, 2019 

To our Valued Customers: 

As previously stated, the Front-End-Module (FEM) used in the 450-0064, 450-0064R, and 450-0097 part 
numbers have been made EOL by the vendor, Qorvo, impacting Laird’s future ability to manufacture these 
specific SKUs. Laird has been working tirelessly to create a replacement TiWi-BLE module that is form, fit, and 
function the same as the existing TiWi-BLE. Despite our efforts, we have not been able to produce a viable 
replacement for the TiWi-BLE. As such, this is now the official last time buy notice and all purchase orders must 
be placed by March 8th, 2019 as we cannot accept any orders after this date. If your purchase is through one of 
our distribution partners, you will need to ensure you have placed the order with them bearing in mind the time 
for them to process your order and place their corresponding order with Laird by the 8th March 2019. Last time 
buy purchase orders are non-cancellable, non-returnable (NCNR) and we’ve extended the final shipment date of 
all units from Laird to December 31th, 2020. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please call your normal sales representative or one of our regional contact numbers 
below. 

Sincerely, 

Jay White 
Product Manager 
Laird Connectivity 


